
  edge 4750 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  edge 4750 # stoma {stom'-a}; probably strengthened from a
presumed derivative of the base of 5114; the mouth (as if a gash
in the face); by implication, language (and its relations);
figuratively, an opening (in the earth); specifically, the front
or edge (of a weapon): -- {edge}, face, mouth.[ql

  edges 1366 # distomos {dis'-tom-os}; from 1364 and 4750;
double-edged: -- with two {edges}, two-edged.[ql

  face 4750 # stoma {stom'-a}; probably strengthened from a
presumed derivative of the base of 5114; the mouth (as if a gash
in the face); by implication, language (and its relations);
figuratively, an opening (in the earth); specifically, the front
or edge (of a weapon): -- edge, {face}, mouth.[ql

  mouth 4750 # stoma {stom'-a}; probably strengthened from a
presumed derivative of the base of 5114; the mouth (as if a gash
in the face); by implication, language (and its relations);
figuratively, an opening (in the earth); specifically, the front
or edge (of a weapon): -- edge, face, {mouth}.[ql

  mouths 1993 # epistomizo {ep-ee-stom-id'-zo}; from 1909 and
4750; to put something over the mouth, i.e. (figuratively) to
silence: -- stop {mouths}.[ql

  provoke 0653 # apostomatizo {ap-os-tom-at-id'-zo}; from 575
and a (presumed) derivative of 4750; to speak off-hand (properly,
 dictate), i.e. to catechize (in an invidious manner): --
{provoke} to speak.[ql

  speak 0653 # apostomatizo {ap-os-tom-at-id'-zo}; from 575 and
a (presumed) derivative of 4750; to speak off-hand (properly,
dictate), i.e. to catechize (in an invidious manner): -- provoke
to {speak}.[ql

  stomach 4751 # stomachos {stom'-akh-os}; from 4750; an orifice
(the gullet), i.e. (specifically) the "stomach": -- {stomach}.[ql

  stop 1993 # epistomizo {ep-ee-stom-id'-zo}; from 1909 and 4750;
 to put something over the mouth, i.e. (figuratively) to silence:
 -- {stop} mouths.[ql

  to 0653 # apostomatizo {ap-os-tom-at-id'-zo}; from 575 and a
(presumed) derivative of 4750; to speak off-hand (properly,
dictate), i.e. to catechize (in an invidious manner): -- provoke
{to} speak.[ql

  two 1366 # distomos {dis'-tom-os}; from 1364 and 4750; double-
edged: -- with {two} edges, two-edged.[ql

  two-edged 1366 # distomos {dis'-tom-os}; from 1364 and 4750;
double-edged: -- with two edges, {two-edged}.[ql

  with 1366 # distomos {dis'-tom-os}; from 1364 and 4750; double-
edged: -- {with} two edges, two-edged.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 

Page 1

12/9/2021


